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CIRCULAR NO. 29/020/2023/44                                    10-8-2023 
 

TO ALL UNIONS AND MEMBERS: 
 

 

Dear Comrades, 
 

AIBEA Delegation to Malaysia 

 
The 25th Triennial Delegates’ Conference of National Union of Bank 

Employees, Malaysia is being held in Port Dickson, Malaysia on 19th and 
20th August, 2023.  Our Unions are aware that AIBEA and NUBE share a 

very long fraternal relationship. NUBE’s leadership participated in our 
recent Mumbai Conference also. 

 
The theme of their Conference is "PRIORITISE SOCIAL PROTECTION 

FOR WORKERS IN THE FINANCIAL SERVICES."   
 

This explains the problems of job security, job permanency, and other job-

related issues facing the bank employees in their country.  Hence NUBE is 
focusing on the need to fight for social protection of bank workers in 

Malaysia.   
 

NUBE has invited AIBEA to attend their Conference with our Delegation.  
Accordingly, our Delegation consisting of the following office bearers will be 

participating in their Conference. 
 

• Com. D R Tuljapukar 

• Com. Lalita Joshi 
• Com. A M Pereira 

• Com. C H Venkatachalam 
 

With greetings, 
                                                                                       Yours Comradely, 

 
 C.H. VENKATACHALAM 

                                                                                                                               GENERAL   SECRETARY  
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